The University of Chicago China Care Little Dumplings Playgroup and Mentorship Program is a two-part program, taking place every two weeks beginning Sunday, January 15.  The program will tentatively take place from 3 pm to 5 pm every two weeks. The dates will be confirmed after the parent meeting on Sunday, January 8. 
The first part of the program is the playgroup for children eight years old and younger. The goal of the playgroup is to provide an environment for adopted Chinese children (of non-Chinese families) to learn about the Chinese culture and interact with other children their age.  Playgroup facilitators will interact with the playgroup as a group through various cultural activities.  Playgroup facilitators are expected to attend all program dates, as well as attend a (bi)-weekly meeting to discuss and prepare for the next program date curriculum.  Because playgroup facilitators are responsible for creating the curriculum and facilitating the playgroups, students applying for this are expected to meet these expectations. In addition, open communication is highly encouraged between parents and the playgroup facilitators. 

The second part of the program is the mentorship program for children older than eight years old.  The goal of the mentorship program is the same as that of the playgroup, yet the focus of the curriculum will be more age appropriate.  Unlike the playgroup, each mentor will work with the group during group activities, as well as serve as a mentor to a child.  Student mentors are expected to attend all program dates and attend a (bi)-weekly meeting to discuss and prepare for the next program date curriculum. Because the mentorship program has a language component to it, mentors who have basic fluency in Chinese are encouraged to apply for this program. Because the student mentors are responsible for creating the curriculum and mentoring a child one-on-one, students applying for this are expected to meet these expectations to maintain the mentor-mentee relationship. Again, open communication and cooperation is highly encouraged and appreciated between parents and the student mentors. 
Since the dates and times for both programs are at the same time on the same day, you will only be able to be part of one program, based on their age.  However, if you are interested in applying for both programs, please rank your first (1) and second (2) choices.  
This application is due Monday, January 9 by noon. Because the dates of the program will not be set until after the applications are due, once the dates have been confirmed, applicants will have an opportunity to confirm their availability.  Accepted applicants will be notified via email. The first meeting for applicants will take place on Tuesday, January 10 at 8 pm (location will be emailed to you). If you have any additional questions, please email the Playgroup Coordinator, Yujia Hu, at yujiahu@uchicago.edu. 

